
Good Evening, 
 

This is Mrs. McIntosh and it is Friday, October 26, 2018 

 
Middle School Badminton will be starting Monday, October 29th, after 
school from 2:45-4:00 p.m. for any students in Gr. 6-8 interested in playing. 
 
Activities taking place on Monday are:  5:30-7:00 p.m. Mini Boys Basketball A  
Team; 7:00-8:30 p.m. Mini Girls Basketball. 
 
The following messages are reminders: 
 
It is that time of year again when the weather is getting colder.  Could parents  
please make sure that students are dressed warm for the outside with winter  
coats, pants,  scarfs, and mittens!  Thank you for your attention to this matter! 
 
Our Me to We Group is taking donations until November 9, 2018 for the We  
Scare Hunger Campaign.  They are looking for donations of toiletries, 
feminine hygiene products, hygiene products and canned and boxed foods.   
The class that brings in the most products wins a noon hour in the Maker Space  
Classroom with Mrs. Debertin.  Thank you in advance for your help with this 
campaign. 
 
 
Thank you and Have a Great Weekend! 
 
Mrs. McIntosh 
 
New CCS Website 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Pages/default.aspx 
 

To Access CCS Newsletters 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Documents/Forms/Newsletters.aspx 
 

School Closures 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/Pages/default.aspx 
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